
 

 

Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 

2023/9/7Date:

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

U.S.A. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

 

We,  Laird  Connectivity  LLC  would  like  to  confirm  that  the  product  with  FCC  ID:
SQG-LYRA24P(Grant  date:  07/11/2023)  has  further  modification  made  on  adding a 
portable platform (Product name: Lyra 24P Series - Bluetooth v5.4 USB Adapter (20dBm) 
with integrated antenna )

This modification is concerned below item:
1. With adding a portable platform (Product name: Lyra 24P Series - Bluetooth v5.4 USB 
Adapter (20dBm) with integrated antenna ).

 
 
neither circuit design nor main function has been changed. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian Petted 

Technology Leader 

Laird Connectivity LLC  

Brian.Petted@lairdconnect.com 

Tel: 262-421-4974 

 




